
 

ATWATER COMMUNITY 
STRATEGIC PLANNING SESSION 

 

TO CREATE A SAFER AND HEALTHIER 
COMMUNITY FOR OUR YOUTH BY 

ELIMINATING THE ILLEGAL SALES OF 
TOBACCO AND THE AVAILABILITY OF 

FLAVORED TOBACCO PRODUCTS 
 

 
 

Merced County Tobacco Control Program (MCTCP) 
Is looking for active community members and parents who are interested in 

making a difference in their community. 

MCTCP will be facilitating a planning session to identify goals and strategies that 

lead to health related policies in the community. 

Major tobacco companies now spend $8.9billion per year—over $24 million every 

day—to promote their products, and many of their marketing efforts directly 

reach youth! (www.tobaccofreekids.org) 

 

 

JOIN US TO LEARN MORE ABOUT HOW YOU CAN 

MAKE A POSITIVE IMPACT IN YOUR COMMUNTIY! 

 

 

MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 
 

 

Incentives for 

participants! 

 

Register at (209) 725-8240 

 
 

April 3, 2018 

2:00-4:00pm 

Buhach Colony 

High School 

Library  

1800 Buhach Road, Atwater 

 

 
For more information please contact 

Stephanie Gonzalez at the  

Merced County Tobacco  

Control Program at 

(209) 725-8240 or 

sgonzalez@healthcollaborative.org 

 

Visit our website at 
www.healthcollaborative.org  
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PARENTS &  

COMMUNITY MEMBERS 

ARE WELCOME! 

http://www.tobaccofreekids.org/

